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To the animal entertainment inquiry. 
How sad that I must write to you along with many of the public on what not only is viewed as an 
outdated human intelligence and as a cruel and unforgiving profiteering business driven by 
human greed, only to exploit animals in the name of species superiority. Absolutely disgusting 
and the lowest of low legal human behavior.  
Animals in entertainment are subjected to painful, debilitating force in the name of training, 
incarceration, loss of their natural freedoms and habitats, not to mention the psychological 
torment and damage that occurs from such treatment, all this suffering for humans to watch an 
animal behave in unnatural ways, ridiculous! environment behaving as they naturally would. If 
humans wish to view animals, let it be from a safe distance where animals are in their natural 
environments behaving as they naturally would. 
All animals held in man made confinements for entertainment should be released back into the 
wild where possible terrestrial/ oceanic or given a safe and caring sanctuary environment to live 
out their days in,. Let humans clowns entertain humans, there certainly is enough of them out 
there. 


